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OUTSTANDING 

         9th November 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                  
 
I am pleased to inform you that we are restarting the school choir in 
preparation for the Christmas season. First of all, we have been invited to take 
part in the upcoming Christmas fair event in school. 
 
The date for the event is Thursday 7th December 2023 and the children will 
be performing a mixture of traditional Christmas songs as well as more modern 
examples. After school has finished, the children will stay behind to practise and 
will then perform at 4:00pm. Family and friends are invited to come and watch 
and it is expected the performance will last no longer than 15 minutes. Children 
will be free to leave with an adult after the performance. 
 
We will be meeting as a choir to practise during schooltime. The choir is open 
to children from Year 4 to Year 6 and there is no limit on the numbers we can 
have at the performance, so the more the merrier!  
 
If your child is interested in taking part in the event, then please complete the 
form below and send it back to school by Thursday 16th November. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr Dalton 
Music Co-ordinator 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
School Choir        Reply Slip 
 
I consent for my child……………………………………………………… to take part in the 
school choir and will collect them at 4:15pm on Thursday 7th December 2023. 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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